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The government is trying to force through its Health

and Care Bill - a set of deeply damaging reforms that

would bring American-style healthcare to the NHS.




These reforms would give private healthcare

companies - such as Virgin and Serco - control over our

NHS, by giving them a seat at the table when budgets

are set and decisions are made about the kind of

healthcare we as patients will receive. Under the plans,

there will also be even less scrutiny over contracts

awarded to corporations.




It's clear that the Health and Care Bill is, in reality, an

NHS Corporate Takeover Bill. Critical votes on the bill

are expected in a matter of weeks. We need to take

urgent action to protect the NHS from this corporate

takeover! 




Here's what you can do:

- Contact your MP today and demand that

they oppose the Health and Care Bill

- Sign the petition to stop the bill:

justtreatment.org/stopthenhsbill


